
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. SR-CboeBZX-2021-039 

From:  Richard Gabbert, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce 

Re:  Telephone Call with Representatives of Fidelity 

 

On January 14, 2022, Commissioner Hester Peirce and her legal advisor, Richard Gabbert, 
participated in a telephone call with the following representatives of Fidelity: 

 Tom Jessop; 
 Cynthia Lo Bessette; 
 Peter Jubber; 
 Jim Febeo; and 
 Jason Goggins. 

The participants on the call discussed the substance of the above-referenced rule filing. 


